
 
 
 
 

South 200
th

 Street Station Naming Survey:  Sound Transit is making progress to extend the 

Link light rail system between Sea-Tac Airport and South 200th Street in the City of SeaTac. 

During the project's early phases, the station at S. 200th Street was given a temporary, working 

name. The time for the Sound Transit Board of Directors to adopt a permanent name for the 

station is approaching.  As part of the process, Sound Transit is collecting feedback to provide to 

the Board on the proposed choice of a station name. 

Temporary Working Station 

Name 

Possible  Choices for the Permanent Station 

Name 

S. 200th Street Station S. 200th Street Station 

  South SeaTac Station 

  Angle Lake Station 

 

Please provide input on the station name by completing a two question survey by Monday, Sept. 

17
th

: http://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/1011201/Central-Link-S-200th-St-Station-Naming-Survey 

You can choose from one of the three names above or enter a name of your own for 

consideration. 

For more information please contact Jennifer Lemus at: jennifer.lemus@soundtransit.org. 

 
 
 
Posted 8.30.12 
By Lesa Ellis, Executive Assistant 
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